
DOWNTOWN WAYFINDING PROJECT DESCRIPTION 

ATTACHMENT 

 
This streetscape project consists of a comprehensive system of wayfinding signs located in the 

sidewalk right-of-way.  An overall downtown wayfinding sign program and design phase has 

been completed and paid for by the City, the Capital Crossroads Special Improvement District, 

the Columbus Downtown Development Corporation, Capitol South and Experience Columbus.  

The wayfinding sign program consists of five related sign types: 
 

1. Vehicular Overhead Signs   $  98,000 

2. Vehicular Directional Signs   $489,000 

3. Parking Directional Signs   $  26,000 

4. Parking ID/Rate Signs   $  35,000 

5. Pedestrian Directory/Directional Signs $190,000 

 

 Sign Type 1 - Vehicular Overhead Signs 
 

Up to eight pole mounted signs, extending over roadways, directing vehicle traffic to major 

downtown attractions and districts. 

 

 Sign Type 2 - Vehicular Directional Signs 
 

 Up to 76 pole mounted signs directing vehicle traffic to downtown attractions and districts. 

 

 Sign Type 3 - Parking Directional Signs 
 

 Up to 30 pole mounted signs guiding motorists to major public parking facilities. 

 

 Sign Type 4 - Parking ID/Rate Signs 
 

 Up to 10 changeable, pole mounted, parking rate signs with standard "P" symbol  

 adjacent to major public parking facilities. 

 

 Sign Type 5 - Pedestrian Directory/Directional Signs 
 

 Up to 50 wayfinding maps guiding pedestrians and transit riders to downtown  

 attractions and districts, mounted on two or three sided kiosks. 

 

The total budget for the Downtown Wayfinding Signage project is $838,000.  The applicant for 

downtown streetscape funding assistance is the Capital Crossroads Special Improvement 

District.  The applicant is working closely with the City's Public Service Department in the 

implementation of this program.  The Capital Crossroads Special Improvement District is 

providing up to $100,000 over the next 24 to 30 months to retain a project manager to oversee 

all aspects of the Wayfinding Program.  The applicant is also seeking partial funding from the 

parking industry for signs that would benefit public parking facilities.  Any such funding could 

reduce the amount of streetscape funds actually drawn down from this Downtown Streetscape 

Program request.  Finally, the Capital Crossroads Special Improvement District will establish a 

maintenance fund, and through a combination of Capital Crossroads staff and contracts with 

licensed sign erectors, maintain all wayfinding signs, at no cost to the City. 


